

...in the news!

March 2018 Easter Edition

This newsletter will keep you updated with events at Wheatfields Primary and it is intended to add to the information you receive on a regular basis from your child(s) class teacher in the weekly 'Learning Review' and termly curriculum letters.

Parent View

Thank you for taking the time to complete our parent view questionnaire during the recent parent consultations. There is still time to add your views if you haven't done so already. The positive results indicate how hard we are working to give your children the best possible learning opportunities and will enable us to try to unpick those areas where there are higher numbers of 'don't knows ' or 'disagree' so that we can improve further. Thank you for your continued support.

Winner!

The winner of the parent view ticket draw was Layla Knighton. Well done Layla!

At the end of term, Mrs Guest will be leaving Wheatfields. Mrs Guest has been at Wheatfields for a number of years and she has taught many pupils with great skill, enthusiasm and care. She will be greatly missed but we wish her and her family well as they relocate to Devon.

We are pleased to be able to announce that we have appointed an excellent EYFS leader for September and I will inform you of all staffing arrangements, later in the year.

Public Speaking Competition

Well done to everybody who took part in the Public Speaking Competition in KS2. After an exciting final, the winner for upper KS2 was Megan D followed by Isobelle M and Sophie C. The lower KS2 was Henry D with Ava K second and Daniel W third. Fantastic speeches all round!

No Entry through the cloakrooms

We would like to remind parents not to come into school with your children via the cloakrooms at the start or end of the school day. Thank you.

Attendance

100% attendance was celebrated during our end of term assembly. A number of pupils in every class have achieved this award for the spring term. The winner of the Attendance trophy in KS1 are Class 6. The winner of the KS2 trophy was Class 14.

House Points

The house that has collected the most points this term is EMERALDS!

Sport Relief

Thank you for supporting us in our challenge to be fit and healthy and raise money for Sport Relief. There are some photos on the website so please take a look! Thank you to Miss Hammond for organising the event and for our fantastic young leaders in year 6 - well done!

The Green Shop

7 Cromwell Mews, Station Road, St Ives. PE27 5HJ Tel: 01480 731 300 E-mail: stives@thegreenschoolshop.co.uk Follow us on Facebook @thegreenschoolshopstives for the latest information and offers

















...in the news!

March 2018

Easter Edition

We look forward to seeing many of you over the school holidays and are particularly excited by the new teRmÔ footwear – fabulous school shoes and wellies – which we now have in store.

Happy Easter from all at The Green School Shop,

Fiona, Janine, Susan and Wendy

Easter Holidays @ St Ives

Friday 30th March CLOSED Saturday 31st March 10am until 5pm Monday 2nd April CLOSED

Off-peak opening times @St Ives

Monday - Tuesday 10am until 5pm Wednesday CLOSED Thursday - Friday 10am until 5pm Saturday 10am until 5pm Sunday CLOSED

We will extend our opening hours (to include evening opening hours) during the peak season from Saturday 26th May 2018.

Pre-school - Year 2 football fun

9.00am to 10am every Saturday – just turn up and play football. The sessions are delivered by UEFA and FA qualified coaches. There is no booking required. The cost is £3 per session and takes place at St Ives Town FC, PE27 6DT. For all enquiries please contact Lloyd Groves on 07967 098514 or lgroves.stIvestownfc@qmail.com

Next Generation Easter Camp

EASTER HALF TERM

MULTI SPORTS CAMP @ ELSWORTH PRIMARY

At Next Generation Sport, we love all kinds of sports!

For 2 days during the Easter Half Term we are offering a FUN Multisport camp which will give your child the opportunity to play:

- Tennis
- Badminton
- Football
- Dodgeball
- Cricket
- Rounders
- Longball
- Capture the flag
- And much much more.

Dates: 9th and 10th April 2018

Times: 09:30 - 15:30 (Early drop off and late pick up times available 08:30 - 16:30 for an extra £5)

Cost: Both days only £30 Further sibling discount also available.

To Book:

Please visit: www.nextgenerationsport.co.uk/events

And finally....

















...in the news!

March 2018

Easter Edition

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you a very restful and enjoyable Easter break and we look forward to seeing you for the start of the Summer Term on Monday 16th April.

We aim to give you as much notice as possible for school events. All dates can be found using the calendar on our school website www.wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk. You will also receive our Calendar of Events detailing events through the school year.

Mrs Theresa Thornton, Headteacher.













